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[WENTWORTH, NC]- Rockingham County Sheriff's Investigators are seeking
leads on the reported theft of a 13HP Generac 6500XL generator from 971
Guerrant Springs Rd. Ruffin, NC that occurred between 9 a.m. and 2 p.m. on
Wednesday September 27, 2017.

Investigators are also seeking leads on the reported theft of a 2002 Carry On
Utility Trailer, Black in color from 9863 NC 700 Ruffin, NC that occurred between
8 p.m. on Wednesday September 27th and 8:30 a.m. on Friday September 29th,
2017.

Anyone with information about these thefts is asked to call the Rockingham
County Sheriff's Office at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers
at 336-349-9683. Similar items as the ones stolen are pictured below:

STOCK PHOTO - 13HP Generac
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STOCK PHOTO - 2002 Carry On Utility Trailer
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This information has been released by: 
Sergeant Kevin Suthard 
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Public Information Officer 
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ksuthard@co.rockingham.nc.us

​DISCLAIMER: E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be
subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties
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